STAKEHOLDER CONSULTATION
ANNEX 2

1.
Introduction
This Annex lists those groups and organizations who took part in a stakeholder consultation meeting held on 11 February 2009 at The Manor Hospital, Headington.  It then summarises the design changes made as a result, prior to the public consultation plans being finalised.

2.
Organisations represented at the stakeholder meeting

British Motorcyclists’ Federation


Bus Users UK


Central North Headington Residents’ Association
Cyclox

Headington Committee for Development Action

Highfield Residents’ Association

Friends of Old Headington

Friends of Quarry

Local traders

New Headington Residents’ Association

Nuffield Orthopaedic Centre

Oxford City Council local councillors


Oxford City Council planning policy officer and area coordinator

Oxford Civic Society

Oxford Pedestrians Association

Oxford Radcliffe Hospitals Trust

Oxford Brookes University

Oxfordshire County Council disability and equality adviser
Oxfordshire County Council transport planning officers


Oxfordshire County Council local councillors


Oxfordshire Highways engineers and urban designer

Oxfordshire Town Chambers Network

Stagecoach in Oxfordshire

St Andrew’s School

Thames Valley Police (traffic and community officers)


The Manor Hospital

In addition the following groups were invited to attend:  Cyclists Touring Club, City of Oxford Licenced Taxi Association and all other bus operators using the route.  A separate meeting was held with Oxford Bus Company.

4.
Actions following the meeting
All the comments arising from the workshop discussions were noted and responded to.  Many resulted in further investigation and discussion with stakeholders and others.
5.
Significant changes made to design as a result of stakeholder consultation
The final drawings prepared for the public consultation included the following significant changes, made as a result of stakeholder consultation:

· Build-out removed between outbound coach stop and bus stop east of Windmill Road;
· Junction of London Road and Wharton Road raised, like the junctions with Osler Road and Windmill Road;
·  Additional taxi rank space created on south side of London Road near the Post Office (in place of a short term parking space); and
· Three 30 min parking places created west of Windmill Road, in place of loading: one in the layby on the north side nearest Windmill Road and two in the layby on the south side nearest New High Street.
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